
Dear all, 
 
My name is Ayden Férdeline, and I am one of the Non-Commercial Stakeholder Group’s six 
representatives on this working group. I am also a member of the GNSO Council, and Chair the GNSO 
Council’s Standing Committee on Budget and Operations. I have been a part of the ICANN community 
for nearly three years now, so while I will be the first to admit that I am no expert on any DNS policy 
issue, I do try to be objective and always do my homework before a call. I’m looking forward to working 
with everyone over the coming months. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Ayden Férdeline 
 
P.S. As our alternates do not have posting privileges to this list, I’ll reach out to them and ask that they 
forward me their bios. I’ll then send them all along in one message, once I have them. 
 


